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June 4, 2021 

Good Morning Parents and Staff, 

There will be a dismissal time change for next Wednesday, June 9th.  To accommodate final 
activities at the high school and the need for a 2-hr. dismissal, both NMS and NHS will dismiss at 
12:30 p.m. (instead of 11:30 a.m.).  

Reed Intermediate will dismiss at 1:30 p.m. and all elementary schools will dismiss at 1:37 p.m.   

Thank you, 

Dr. Lorrie Rodrigue, Superintendent 
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